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From:                              Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent:                               Friday, February 13, 2009 8:39 AM
To:                                   'm4tracy@yahoo.com'
Subject:                          RE: Case#T0600100101/UnoCal 7376

 
Ms. Tracy,
 
ConocoPhillips requested a schedule extension on work plan submittal.   I recently met with a new 
project manager for ConocoPhillips and ConocoPhillip’s environmental consultant, Delta Environmental, 
to discuss their proposed scope of work for this site.  Delta Environmental now has a due date of March 1 
for work plan submittal.   
 
Regards,
 
Jerry Wickham
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parklway
Alameda, CA  94502-6577
phone:  510-567-6791
Fax:  510-337-9335
jerry.wickham@acgov.org
 
 
Online case files are available at the website below http://www.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm
 
 
Confidentiality Notice: This email and any attachments thereto may contain private, confidential, and 
privileged material for the sole use of the intended recipient. Any review, copying, or distribution of this 
email (or any attachments thereto) by other than the County of Alameda or the intended recipient is strictly 
prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender immediately and permanently 
delete the original and any copies of this email and any attachments thereto.
 

From: Matt and Maria Tracy [mailto:m4tracy@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, February 11, 2009 2:05 PM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Subject: Case#T0600100101/UnoCal 7376
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Hi Mr. Wickham,
 
I am inquiring into the status of the clean up for Site #UNOCAL 7376/Geotracker ID 
# T0600100101 at 4191 First Street, Pleasanton. I am a homeowner in the area immediately 
behind the UNOCAL site. When will remediation of the site begin? Has a plan been submitted 
and approved? Is there a timeline/deadline for completion?
 
I have a copy of the ConocoPhillips Site Assessment Work Plan dated Oct. 17, 2008. I see no 
mention of a timetable.
 
Please let me know how the work is going. E-mail is best, but snail mail works too, if sent to me 
at : 1534 Fairview Ct., Pleasanton, CA 94566
 
Many thanks,
 
Maria Tracy
homeowner of a rental property 21 Cali Ct.
Pleasanton.
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